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The Bay Area Air Quality Management District

Model Solar Ordinance

Join us on June 27 in San Francisco to learn about the California Energy 

Commission (CEC) Model Local Solar Ordinance for residential new 

construction. The workshop will focus on helping local governments of any size 

Page 1 of 5Local Government Climate Newsletter

6/26/2017mhtml:file://C:\Users\jleveque\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.Ou...



adopt the CEC model solar ordinance for new residential construction.

Keep Reading

Spare the Air, Cool the Climate

The 2017 Clean Air Plan: Spare the Air, Cool the Climate was approved on 

April 19 by the Air District’s Board of Directors. The 2017 Plan provides a 

regional strategy to protect public health and protect the climate.

Learn More

VMT Web Tool

Developed with MTC, this tool 

provides VMT data for use in GHG 

Film Clip
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inventories + climate action plans.

Keep Reading

2017 Charge! Program

The Air District is pleased to 

announce the 2017 Charge!

Program, an incentive program that 

offers grant funding to help offset a 

portion of the cost of purchasing, 

installing, and operating new publicly 

available charging stations.

Keep Reading

Bikeways, Roads, 

Lanes, Paths

The Air District is currently accepting 

applications for the 2017 Bicycle 

Facilities Grant Program. 

Keep Reading
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California Climate 

Action Planning 

Conference 

Cal Poly and the Governor’s Office 

of Planning & Research will hold the 

third California Climate Action 

Planning Conference (CCAPC) 

August 24 & 25, 2017 at the Cal 

Poly, San Luis Obispo campus. The 

conference will continue to address 

issues related to the climate crisis 

with an eye toward action.

Keep Reading

Have a question or comment?
Contact one of our Climate Protection staff, Justin LeVeque

jleveque@baaqmd.gov

Copyright © 2017 Bay Area Air Quality Management District, All rights reserved.

You are receiving this email because you attended an event or expressed interest in the 
climate protection work of the Bay Area Air Quality Management District.

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list

Forward
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This email was sent to jleveque@baaqmd.gov

why did I get this? unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences

Bay Area Air Quality Management District (Air District) · 375 Beale Street · Suite 600 · San Francisco, CA 94105 · USA 
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